East Wake High School
2017 Summer School
Application Information

Thank you for your interest in applying to attend the 2017 East Wake High School Summer School
program. A student may be offered the opportunity to enroll in a maximum of two (2) credit
recovery courses. Students offered the opportunity to earn two credits will be required to attend the
morning and afternoon session. We have a limited amount of seats available for summer school
this year. In addition to reviewing a student’s attendance, discipline, and academic history, the
tollowing criteria will be considered to determine which students are offered the opportunity to
attend summer school this year.

Students are admitted in the following priority order:

1. Seniors needing a class to graduate (2017)
2. Juniors needing a class to graduate (2018)
3. Sophomores needing a class to be promoted
4. Freshmen needing a class to be promoted

Please review the following information. More detailed information regarding expectations will be
shared with students offered the opportunity to attend.

General Information
® Dates: July 13™-August 11™ (August 10™/11™ are reserved for testing)
® [ocation: Media Center
® Morning Session: 8:00-11:30 am

Note: Lunch is not provided. Students may bring lunch or snacks to enjoy during break times.
® Afternoon Session: 12:00-3:30 pm

Attendance
Students are expected to attend every day for their entire assigned session. Students with
unexcused absences might not finish their courses or could lose their seat to a waitlisted student.

TWO (2) absences are allowed for all courses. Upon the third absence, the student will be

dropped from the course with a grade of “F” and no credit will be earned.

Transportation

Students must provide their own transportation. Students must vacate the school upon the
completion of their assigned session(s).

Please complete the attached application and return to the East Wake Student Services
department by 4:00 pm on Thursday, June 292, Applications will be reviewed and those

students who are offered the opportunity to attend will be contacted beginning on Friday, June
30th.




